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I believe the permits proposed implementation of a street sweeping program should have minimum
requirements for the equipment or type of street sweeper used. As seen in street sweeping
effectiveness studies, certain sweep trucks are more efficient at removing stormwater pollutants. It
should also have requirements on how fast the sweeper truck should move when sweeping. Driving
over a road quickly while sweeping does not remove as much pollutants as a slow moving sweeper
truck.


